
 

 

Updated: Family Care for COVID-19 
 

 

Rely on Bright Horizons Back-Up Care™ if school’s closed or your caregiver is unavailable. We’ll 

arrange high-quality care for you so you’ll have peace of mind, and your loved ones will get the 

care they need. 

As of March 21, 2020 through April 30, 2020, if care is not available through the back-up care 

program, you will be offered the option to secure care from within your own personal network (a 

neighbor, friend, or babysitter) and receive a reimbursement of $100 per day. More details will be 

provided during the reservation process. 

Register today and complete your care profile now so you’re prepared to reserve care when you 

need it.   

For our latest family resources visit: http://www.brighthorizons.com/staying-healthy-covid19, and for 
guidelines on back-up care related to COVID-19, visit: http://www.brighthorizons.com/covid19. 
 

 

 Register and Reserve Care Now 
Visit https://backup.brighthorizons.com 
 

First-time user? Click “Not signed up yet? Register Now.” and enter: 

Employer Username: ASI | Employer Password: Benefits4You 
 

 

Posted March 20, 2020 

http://www.brighthorizons.com/staying-healthy-covid19
http://www.brighthorizons.com/covid19

